From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Sent: 13/02/2024 6:55:35 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission
13/02/2024

MRS Christine McGoldrick
34 Bynya RD
Palm beach NSW 2108

RE: Mod2023/0684 - 1193 Barrenjoey Road PALM BEACH NSW 2108
Dear Northern Beaches Assessing Officer,

It is absolutely outrageous the thought that after such a long wait for the Joey to reopen that
us locals may not be able to enjoy a sunset drink or dinner.

This venue is an iconic restaurant that has always been enjoyed by locals and visitors as a
evening and dinner/wedding venue.

As a licensed real eatate agent for over 20 years the local residents that | hear are
complaining about sunset/dinner trade are out of order, given they bought their property

knowing this venue is a evening place of enjoyment for locals, visitors, brides, grooms,
internationals ect.

Taking away a sunset drink or dinner for us locals and guests is pure selfishness in my
opinion.

| hope a positive outcome is resolves asap as i plan on booking a sunset dinner with my
husband and three children under 9 this weekend!

If you wish to discuss this further please do not hesitate to contact me.

Christine





